
To Planning and Environment Committee, 
 
Please find this e-mail as our request to speak to the Old Vic Lands, Brownfield Business Case 
Submission on the July 16, 2018 PEC meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions on this matter, please advise. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian 
 

Brian Blackwell  
Senior Project Manager 
  

Direct: 519-675-6627 
 

600-171 Queens Avenue 
London ON N6A 5J7 CA 
  
 

  
  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.stantec.com_&d=DwMFAg&c=plocFfGzcQoU6AS_LUasig&r=6BVWfnjPbL0RbyBczBZRhA&m=4VJ8CSBFi9_LClOEgc4Msq7b9VbIKxya3WHseQg17Wg&s=oIrqyZIZZZq0uyNYUurzD22uGG3WZ-PwxBB3GuBtQHs&e=

